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13 October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, the photographer will be in school on Wednesday 14 October. Some of the 
classes have PE on this day and, this term, the children have been coming in their PE kits. We 
appreciate that you would prefer the children to be in their uniforms for their photos and we agree that 
this would look smarter. 
 
With this in mind, please send your children into school in their uniforms on this one occasion. They 
will be taking part in some lighter PE activities which can be done in their uniforms.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs K Robins 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


